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Health Care Changes Focus of Horton Forum 
(KNZA)--The Affordable Care Act, commonly referred to as “Obamacare,” will be the focus of a
forum in Horton. 

On October 8th, Cindy Hermes, representing the Kansas Insurance Department, will help explain
health policy provisions, how to enroll in health insurance using the on-line exchange and eligibility
for financial assistance. 

The session is planned for for Tuesday evening, October 8th, at the Horton Senior Citizen's Center
beginning at 7:00. 

Sponsored by the Horton Public Library and the Horton Chamber of Commerce, the free forum will
provide information for the uninsured, self-insured, small business owners, and anyone else
concerned about the issue.  
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